OLYMPIC BUS LINES

March 15, 2005 g

Re: Inre Application of Pennco Transportation, Inc.
Docket No. TC-041340

In re Application of Heckman Motors, Inc.
Docket No. TC-041593

TO ALL PARTIES:

On Friday, March 11, 2005, the Commission requested from Olympic Bus Lines a twelve
month passenger ridership report between Port Angeles and Kingston, and between Port

Angeles and Seattle. The following ridership figures are from the time period January
2004 thru December 2004:

Between Port Angeles and Kingston: 74 passengers

Between Port Angeles and Seattle (Excludes Edmonds and SeaTac): 4351 passengers

Sincerely,

A

Jack Heckman
President

Heckman Motors Inc.

111 East Front Street
Port Angeles * Washington 98362
Phone: 360-417-0700 * Fax: 360-452-1460

olympicbus@prodigy.net




CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
Docket Nos. TC-041340 &TC-041593

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been mailed by first-
class U.S. mail, postage prepaid to the following:

Jonathan Thompson

Assistant Attorney General

1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
PO Box 40125

Olympia, WA 98504

Kevin Harris

President

Pennco Transportation Inc.
933 Carlsborg Road
Sequim, WA 98382

Dated at Port Angeles, Washington this 16th day of March, 2005.

Jack Heckman
President
Olympic Bus Lines



